UFPNA Meeting Minutes 3-18-2010

18 members present as of 7:00 p.m.

For Neighborhood watch, teams of two, at least 6 teams for this neighborhood - it's too large.

Questions about Park  -greenhouse, monies are available, but there are questions about wher the money is that have not been answered satisfactorily by City Hall.

Bylaws change - Tuesdays instead of Thursdays due to conflict with Waterbury Neighborhood Council meetings 

Next Meeting: 84 Appleton on Tuesday April 20, 2010 6:30 p.m.

Elections:

Richard Perrault elected as Treasurer

Veronica Coty Assistant Treasurer; elected as Membership Secretary

Michael Curkowski elected Vice President

William James Walton, Sr. will continue to perform duties of corresponding secretary until corresponding secretary is elected.

Collection of dues has been tabled until next meeting on April 20.

Committees:

Beautification-Victor Diaz

Safety- Michael C. Gail Christofaro, Gene and Ann Cianciolo, Lisa Hughes

Fund Raising-

Public Relations- Lisa Taylor, William James Walton, Sr. Lisa will look into getting information from the church on Williamson Drive to see if we can use their hall as a permanent meeting place.

Waterbury Neighborhood council is participating in Earth Day cleanup on May 1. All neighborhood groups are being encouraged
